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Academics

Week of August 12th – 16th
Math – Topic 1 - Place Value, Standard Form, Word Form and Expanded Form
Social Studies – Geography of the United States: Hemispheres, Longitude and Latitude, Geographical Terms, Physical Features
Reading – Introduction to Reading Workshop, the Reader’s Notebook, How to Choose a Book, and Talking and Writing About Reading     
Important Parent Information

First Week – We have had a wonderful first three days of school! The fifth grade students have been focused on learning the policies and procedures of the classroom and they are settling into the routines of the school day. They are also learning about the responsibilities and higher expectations of fifth grade. Hopefully your fifth-grader has told you about something new they have already learned at school this year! Thank you for encouraging them to value school and appreciate the opportunities they have to learn. We are looking forward to a great school year with your child!
Student Planners – We encourage you to read over your student’s agenda with him/her every night. We also ask that you sign the planner daily. Thank you, also for checking their bright yellow Parent – Teacher Communication Folder for important information. These are valuable practices to strengthen responsible habits with your child!
Student and Parent Handbook – Please take time to carefully read through the handbook and discuss important topics with your child. Thank you for being careful to follow the procedures for early dismissal and transportation changes outlined on page 8. Additional bus and car rider change notes are being sent home and our available to students in each classroom. Our goal is to keep all of our students safe. Thank you for your help in this matter.

Forms – Please return enrollment forms and all other beginning of the year forms to your child’s teacher or the front office as soon as possible. It is essential for the safety of your child that we have current information in our records in case of an emergency. Thank you for tending to this important matter!
IMPORTANT Information in your child’s folder! - The central office has updated the Publication Consent Form and we are asking parents to complete this new form and return it to the school as soon as possible.  A cover letter explaining this is attached to the form.  There is also a handout on School Smiles, a dental program, and volunteer information.
Multiplication Tables – Please help your child master their multiplication facts. Practice and study at home as much as possible. It will make a huge difference in their overall math achievement as we move on to more complex concepts and skills. Thanks for encouraging and supporting your student in this effort!

Volunteer Training – The Family Resource Center will be conducting our volunteer training sessions next Tuesday at 8:00 a.m. or 5:30 p.m. You can choose the time that best fits your schedule. We are very grateful for all those who are able to devote time supporting the busy school day activities and our teachers in this way!
PTO – We need you to help us make our school great for everyone! Please make every effort to be an active member or our Parent Teacher Organization. We will be gearing up for our Fall Festival and volunteers and helpers will be greatly needed and appreciated. Thank you for joining us for our first official meeting of the year next Tuesday, August 13th at 5:30.
Other Announcements

August 13th – Volunteer Training, SBDM at 4:00 p.m. and PTO at 5:30 p.m.
August 27th – Yearbook Pictures
[image: image2.wmf]